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Bringing Learning to Life 

13th November 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Food Tasting  - 20th November 2019 

 

The RE focus for this term in Year 2 is Hinduism.  Our children have been developing an 

awareness for the Hindu faith, where it originated and what Hindus believe.   

Over the coming weeks we will be focusing our learning around the Festivals of Light 

especially Diwali, when Hindus celebrate the victory of light over darkness.    

On Wednesday 20th November, we will be tasting foods of India such as: naan bread, 

poppadoms, chutney and vegetable curry sauce.  

If you have any concerns with this, please share them with a member of the Year 2 team 

prior to Wednesday’s lesson. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Year 2 Team 

 
 
 


